
From: Halligan, Julie 
Sent: 9/12/2012 9:08:40 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Draft encroachment plan agreement document 

Hi Laura, you can work with Irma Ramos to arrange some time, she'll find something, 

Julie 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2012 01:51 PM 
To: Halligan, Julie 
Cc: Yura, Jane <JKY1@pge.com> 
Subject: Draft encroachment plan agreement document 

Julie 

This document is what we are hoping to talk about as soon as we can get time scheduled with 
you and Sunil. Paul and Nick Stavropoulos recently talked about the concept of a plan on 
which we could jointly agree as a way forward. Paul has a copy of this, given to him this 
morning in a discussion with Jesus Soto as a follow-on to the Paul/Nick conversation. Paul 
mentioned that he might be seeing you tomorrow -1 wanted you to have a heads up. 

Is there someone I should work with to schedule time with you? 

Thanks 

Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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